On March 19th the following inquiry was received from Board Member Debra Robinson regarding Board Item PL2 – Inter-local Agreement between the Town of Jupiter and the School Board of Palm Beach County for the Use of Facilities at Jupiter Elementary School.

Inquiry:  
The inter-local agreement is not attached.

Response:  
This item has been withdrawn as the details of the agreement are still being finalized.

Joseph M. Moore

Chief Operating Officer
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